Sara Stoops

I am writing as a concerned citizen, to encourage the Department of Environmental Conservation to
stand against the effort to weaken the oil spill safeguards. Please do not weaken or eliminate oil
spill prevention and response requirements just to ease the burden on industry. This will be putting
the lives of Alaskans and the communities in which they live at risk. We have seen what can
happen without these safeguards!

Please put Alaska first by guarding against a repeat of that horrible oil spill!

Thank you, Sara Stoops



